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President

Lorie McMahon

775 720-1807
President Elect

Greg Hunewill

Secretary

Jim Lovett 

Treasurer

Lou Chelone Sr.

Board Members

Merle McMahon

Doug Williamson
Lou Chelone Jr.

Meeting Schedule
9/7
Board Meeting
General Meeting

9/14
Club Social and Field Trip
9/21
General Meeting

9/28
General Meeting
10/5
Board Meeting

General Meeting

10/12
General Meeting
10/19
General Meeting

10/26
General Meeting

SEPTEMBER ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT MONTH
Upcoming Events:

September 9
Avenues of Service
Reno

September 12
Wilson Canyon Annual Wild Game Get-together

 with Yerington
September 14
Luau at Topaz Lodge
Just for FUN!!!!!

August 16
Richard Smolin’s 

Celebration of Life
August 16
Taste of the Valley
Yerington

Sept 30-Oct 1

Fun Days

Programs
Programs will continue in October.  Our calendar is extremely full this month and we will be planning for Fun Days.  Please contact Doug if you would like to schedule a speaker.
Avenues of Service will be held at Bishop Manogue High School in Reno Saturday the 9th from 8:30 to 4:00.  Anyone wanting to register must do so no later than the end of today.
Wilson Canyon Wild Game Dinner 
We have an annual event with the Rotary Club of Yerington.  We meet this side of the canyon at the picnic area and have a pot luck.  Members are encouraged to bring a game meat dish (or domestic) and a side dish.   BYOB.  It is a great social way to get to know the Yerington members and just for fun.

Luau at the Lodge
We are taking a field trip to Topaz.  The Vandenberg’s are hosting the Cruz’n Sierra car show September 14 and we are invited to the Luau.  The bar opens at 5:00 with dinner at 6:00.  Costumes are encouraged, prizes will be awarded.  Dinner is $15 and there will be a no host bar.  The dinner menu sounds wonderful.  This is definitely “bring a guest” night.  Nancy needs a count a week before so let me know if you plan on attending.  Oh, DJ Steve will be there too!
Rotary Eight Grade Leadership (REGL)

We are sending 5 current eight graders to REGL Sept. 15-17.  This is a three day leadership camp at Grizzly Creek Ranch.  Drivers will be needed to transport these students to and from.  Please let me know if you will be able to help get these kids to camp!

Richard Smolin’s Celebration of Life
There will be a celebration of life for Richard at the Heyday, Saturday, Sept. 16 from 12:00–3:00.  Family and friends held one in Southern California this week.  Sandi wanted to have one here also.  As of now I do not have any more details but I will email/text as soon as I know anything else.  
Community Calendars
Judi Jacobson and Jim Lovett have been working hard on the community calendars.  The deadline is approaching to get the information sent to the printer.  We still need to get more calendars sold.  Please help them out, I am sure you all know someone that wants one or two or…more.
Fun Days 
Our Fun Days weekend is fast approaching.  All meetings will focus on the tasks before us.  We are a little behind the eight ball this year and I will take some responsibility for that.  The signs signs/banners should be ready in a few days.  We will need to get those put up as soon as we get them back from Deb.  Dave Dahl in on top of the radio stations and local newspapers and we have a full page in the Sierra Scoop.  There are still a few flyers/posters left, please grab a couple and find a place to post them.  The meeting next week we will start assigning responsibilities so if you want a specific job, be there.  The week prior we will need ALL available members to help with anything that needs to be done at the park and set up. This is our big fund raiser so we will need all members to help any way they can. 
District Grant
We have applied for a District Service Grant.  We put in $2000 and the District matches that amount.  This year we will be working with the Smith Valley Youth Foundation.  They have spearheaded a new playground at the school and they plan to put in an educational nature area nearby featuring native Nevada plants and metal animals.  When the grant is approved we will meet with Rebecca Berrington to finalize our part.  This should be a hands on project.
Lamb Feed
From the feedback I have received our 49th Annual Lamb Dinner was a success.  The final tally is not in but I think we did alright in the financial area too.  Thanks to all the members that participated for all their hard work.  Ewe are really awesome!
From Lorie
You may not notice it but I am about 1,000 pounds lighter.  Not only is the lamb feed done, the club has a president elect.  Thank you Greg Hunewill, you are my hero!  (We will see how many of you actually read this???)
Work Hard, Laugh Harder, 
Taz
Rotary Club of Smith Valley
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Meetings:


Thursday 7:00 PM


Heyday Inn
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